Thursday, November 14, 2024

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubs* people, and their
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

No tea club today. Our next meeting will be next week on Nov. 21st.

DECA members, if you want to compete in our Area competition come to a mandatory
meeting today after school in room B315.

Videographers listen up! We are looking for students to create original and innovative
how-to video to teach the student body to use the new waste stations. Flyers are posted
around the school with more information. Video submissions are due on December 18.
Tell a friend you care with a cookie Gobble Gram from The Nest for just $1!

Congratulations for Emmett Bell and Luca Morales for being chosen to participate in the
All Northwest Jazz Band. Hundreds of students from 6 western states auditioned for only
20 spots in the band — so having two Seagulls in the band is a pretty amazing
accomplishment! Way to go guys!

Are you Team Edward or Team Jacob? Make your case as you read Twilight with the
Bibliophiles! Sign up today and books will be distributed next Thursday during book club.
DECA members, tomorrow there is a mandatory meeting in room B315 if you want to
compete in the Area competition — see you there!

The Gratitude Trees are starting to pop-up all-over campus. Please check them out and see
what Seagulls are grateful for at this time of year.

EHS Drama and Thespian Society presents their Fall Dramafest One Act Festival. Four
short plays directed, designed, and performed by students! Four performances! Friday
November 15 @ 7pm; Saturday November 16 @ 2pm & 7pm, and Sunday November 17 @
2pm. Tickets are $8 w/ASB and $10 general admission. All sales go to support our spring
musical of Disney's Newsies! Purchase your tickets online through GoFan or with
cash/check in the Treasurer's office. See you there!

Today in sports

Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!



